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To: All National Governing Bodies under ITF

From: Headquarters of the ITF, Draugasse 3, 1210 Vienna, Austria
Date: 25" October 2019

Subject: Compliance with the Anti-Doping Rules of ITF

Dear Members,
May I take this opportunity to inform you all, on behalf of ITF, of the followings;

- ITF will apply and carry out the DOPING TESTs among the athletes at the
ITF Sanctioned Events like World Championships and Continental
Championships to be held from 2020. It has been decided at the ITF
Congress held in Bulgaria in Aug. this year while adopting the fresh ITF
Anti-Doping Rules in accordance with the updated rules of WADA.
Therefore, it is imperative and obliged for all athletes who are partaking in
the ITF Sanctioned Competitions from next year to respect and comply
with these rules before, during and after competitions. All tests to be
applied to the athletes would be carried out strictly under the guidance of
WADA in line with its rules.

- All National Governing Bodies under ITF should as well keep close
contacts with the National Anti-Doping Organizations in their countries,
respect and follow their requirements & demands concerning this
outstanding issue. You must regularly report to the ITF HQ on your
activities & future plans for anti-doping which have already been done or
would be done in contact with your National Anti-Doping Organizations.
You are kindly required, on this occasion, to provide the ITF HQ with the
information on the National Anti-Doping Organization you are now
working together for the clean competitions immediately.

I strongly urge, once again, all ITF NGB Presidents, Presidents of Continental
Federations, Members of the Executive Board along with all the Chairpersons
of ITF Standing Committees to pay due attentions to this particular issue so as
to guarantee the CLEAN COMPETITIONs & TRAINING among our athletes



and ITF Taekwon-Do practitioners the world over by complying with the WADA
Code thoroughly.
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With best regards, I remain
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Sincerely yours secretary-gen@itfhq.org, www.itf-tkd.org
Prof. Ri Yong Son @L
President



